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STATEMENT BY WI LABORERS DISTRICT COUNCIL PRESIDENT JOHN SCHMITT 
ON STATE BUILDING COMMISSION REVIEW OF GOVERNOR EVERS’ CAPITAL BUDGET 

 
 
We support the Governor’s proposal to fund necessary building projects ranging from juvenile 
corrections, mental health treatment, and improving facilities for our Veterans. 
 
We urge the State Building Commission to approve the Governor’s capital budget with bipartisan 
support.  The projects in the proposed capital budget are important projects that provide services to the 
community and will provide family supporting construction jobs.     
 
Our state’s facilities have suffered for too long and we applaud Governor Evers’ investment in 
Wisconsin. 
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